
Whitehorse United Church E-News, Week of November 19, 2018 
 

Check out our website  www.whitehorseunited.org.  Office hours 9:00-2:00 pm Tuesday-Friday Church Office:  667-2989 

Contact E-news editor Jan Mann at jmann@northwestel.net 

Page | 1 

 

Upcoming Activities & Events (Also, check out the website Church Calendar) 
 

Date Time / Location Details 

Ongoing 

Sundays 9:30 am,  Sanctuary Toddlers’ Service – short service of songs stories 
and snacks for little ones and their families. 

Wednesdays Noon, Sanctuary Worship Service  

Wednesdays 3:00 pm, Upper Room Bible study 

Wednesdays 7:30-9 p.m. Choir Practice 

Thursdays 7:15–8:00 am Upper Room Early Morning Bible Study  

November 

Tuesday, 20 7-9 pm, Upper Room Council meeting 

Wednesday, 21 10-11:30 a.m. E-learning session – Healing Narratives: Stories we 
Tell about Cancer (see notice page 5) 

Wednesday, 21 5:30 pm, Lewis Hall Interfaith Potluck Supper 

Wednesday, 21 7:30-8:30 pm Christmas Cantata practice 

Thursday, 22 5:00-6:30 pm, Upper Room Finance Committee meeting (over potluck dinner) 

Thursday, 22 6:30 pm Youth Group meeting at the church 

Friday, 23 5:30-7:00 pm, Upper Room Writers’ Group 

Saturday, 24 10 – 4 pm, Church A Silent Retreat to prepare for Advent 

Sunday, 25 Cancelled Ukulele group practice 

Wednesday, 28 7:30-8:30 pm Christmas Cantata practice 

December 

Saturday, 1 10 am – 1 pm, Lewis Hall Cookie Walk 

Sunday, 2 Cancelled Ukulele group practice 

Tuesday, 4 7 pm, Upper Room Worship Committee meeting 

Wednesday, 5 5:30 pm, Upper Room Christian Growth Committee meeting 

Wednesday, 5 7:30-8:30 pm Christmas Cantata practice 

Sunday, 9 Cancelled  Ukulele group practice 

Sunday, 9 6:45 pm song practice 
7:30 pm service 

Taize worship service 

Tuesday, 11 Noon-1 pm Property Committee meeting 

Tuesday, 11 5 pm, Choir Room WUC in the World Committee meeting 

Wednesday, 12 7:30-8:30 pm Christmas Cantata practice 

Thursday, 13 4:45 pm, Upper Room Finance Committee meeting 

Thursday, 13 5:15 pm, Choir Room M&P Committee meeting 

Sunday, 16 During service Christmas Cantata presented by the choir 

Sunday, 16 
(date change) 

7 pm, Sanctuary Blue Christmas service   

http://www.whitehorseunited.org/
http://www.whitehorseunited.org/calendar.htm
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All are welcome to the 

 

 Interfaith Potluck Dinner 
hosted by the Muslim Community of Whitehorse 

 

Wednesday November 21 
5:30 pm – 8 pm 

Lewis Hall (Whitehorse United Church) 
 

Please label any pork, beef or alcohol    
ingredients clearly. 

 
This evening's topic: 

 
Sharing as Commitment to Others 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/whitehorseinterfaith/ 

 
 

http://www.whitehorseunited.org/
https://www.facebook.com/whitehorseinterfaith/
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BLUE 

CHRISTMAS 
a service of understanding and quiet hope 

Sunday   December 16, 7pm 
WHITEHORSE UNITED 

CHURCH 

6th & Main (downtown)  

667-2989 
All are welcome 

 

“Comfort, comfort my people” 
 
  

http://www.whitehorseunited.org/
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NOTICES:   
 

Healing Narratives: Stories We Tell About Cancer 
                November 21, 2018   10-11:30 a.m. PT 

 

Course Description: 

David Giuliano’s new book It’s Good To Be Here challenges the 

ubiquitous and one dimensional “battle with cancer” narrative, 

with alternative narratives about temples, treasure, light, 

pilgrimage, wolves and love. In this webinar we’ll invite him to 

reflect on how those different narratives might change the ways 

that we can offer pastoral and spiritual care to those struggling 

with cancer and other serious illness. 

The book is a moving memoir of his own 25 year journey with 

cancer. For church leaders and health professionals who are often 

called upon as companions to those walking similar journeys it 

also offers important perspectives that will both stretch our own 

understanding and enhance the tools we need to help those who 

look to us for guidance and support. 

What is healing and cure and what is the difference between the two? How are healing and 

spirituality connected? How do we move beyond clichés to help those who are in the midst of 

life-threatening illness to find meaning in their illness? Where do we find resources that will 

deepen our own understandings as caregivers, and equip us to better meet the challenges and 

possibilities in this important aspect of ministry? 

We’ll begin the program with an interview with David to highlight the various stories he offers 

as alternatives, and then weave in questions and stories from the webinar participants as we 

together explore ways to deepen our practice of pastoral care. 

Leadership: 

David Giuliano is a Pastor, Spiritual Guide and Expressive Arts Facilitator.  He is 

an award winning writer of more than 100 articles, essays, and poems. David has 

published two illustrated children’s books: The Alligator in Naomi's Pillow and 

Jeremiah and the Letter e.   His Postcards from the Valley: Encounters with Fear, 

Faith and God was a Canadian Best Seller. His latest book, It’s Good to Be Here: 

Stories we tell about cancer, is now available.   Read more or contact David at 

www.davidgiuliano.ca . 

Cost: $14.99  ($5 discount if you pay online with a credit card)  Click HERE to Register  

 

 

http://www.whitehorseunited.org/
https://www.ucrdstore.ca/its-good-to-be-here-stories-we-tell-about-cancer.html
http://www.davidgiuliano.ca/
https://www.united-in-learning.com/index.php/component/rsform/form/327-healing-narratives
https://www.ucrdstore.ca/its-good-to-be-here-stories-we-tell-about-cancer.html
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Make Gifts with Vision a Part of your Holiday Giving! 
 

 
 
Are you looking for meaningful gifts to give this Christmas? The brand new  Gifts with 
Vision catalogue is a great way to make a difference and show someone that you care. 
This year’s catalogue is filled with gifts that don’t need wrapping or tags, just your love. 
 
To request a catalogue or make a gift by phone, call us at 1-844-715-7969, or e-mail us for 
more information. Make your gift online anytime at www.giftswithvision.ca. 

 

Might you be interested in sharing handbell music as part of the church ministry 

of music?  Through the Wahl fund, the church has a set of handbells, but the 

group has been inactive over the past while.  A group leader and members are 

needed.  If you are interested in re-joining or joining for the first time or know of 

someone who might be able to lead the group, please contact the office and 

express your interest.  A response by mid-December would be appreciated. 

 

Did you know that seven of our youth and two adults recently attended 
an event in BC called "Evolve"? Sponsored by BC Conference of the United 
Church of Canada, and focused on growing your faith in community. We're 
thrilled that this happened and want to say a public thank you to the Wahl Fund 
for supporting this and making it possible for the young people to attend. It has, 
as you know, ripple effects in their lives and in ours. Thank you, God, for this! 

Saturday November 24, 11am to 2pm - Anglican Church Women 
Christmas Bazaar at Hellaby Hall, Christ Church Cathedral, 4th and Elliott St.  

All welcome. 

  

http://www.whitehorseunited.org/
http://www.giftswithvision.ca/
http://www.giftswithvision.ca/
mailto:info@giftswithvision.ca
http://www.giftswithvision.ca/
https://www.giftswithvision.ca/
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LǘΩǎ ǘƛƳŜ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ōŀƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ /ƻƻƪƛŜ ²ŀƭƪ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ мΗ  
 
The Cookie Walk on December 1 is a major fundraising event where our church 
family welcomes the community to come and purchase pie, preserves and 
Christmas cookies. Our goal is to raise $8000-$10,000 which contributes to the 
ongoing functioning of our church.   To meet our fundraising goal, we need a 

minimum of 800 dozen cookies. If you can help out by baking a dozen or 100 

dozen cookies (or something in between) please sign up on the sheets in the 
narthex.  Volunteers are also needed for set up on November 30 and servers for 
December 1.  
 
Questions? Please call Dawn at 667-4749 or Beth at 633-2710.  Thank you. 

 

Have questions about the Visioning Committee?   Or, do you have ideas to 

share with the Committee?  Please feel free to contact the Committee 

Chair, Wes Marsh at 335-2091 or wesmarsh11@hotmail.com. 

 

Have you read the latest Observer??? There are copies at the back of the 
church. Take one if you wish. The Observer is the United Church of Canada's 
national award winning magazine. Well worth the fee to subscribe. You can 
google it as well, or just pick up a copy at the back. The cover story this month is 
about The Very Rev Wilbur Howard, former Moderator, and it contributes to our 
continuing conversation about racism.  

LIBRARIES AT WUC - did you know that WUC has a library? It's just 
outside Bev's office and has a wide range of books you can borrow. Also, there is 
a book shelf in the narthex with books you can simply take. If you have books to 
give away you can put them there for others.  

 

 

http://www.whitehorseunited.org/
mailto:wesmarsh11@hotmail.com
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Might you consider sharing your gift of music over the holiday season?  

The Salvation Army is looking for choirs, musicians, singers to come to the Centre of Hope and 
bring some Christmas cheer in music throughout the month of December.  

This could be like a “concert” – singing in the dining room during lunch or supper hour. It could 
be a sing-a-long with carols or Christmas songs during a morning or afternoon. It could be a 
large group, or just a few people.  

We'll be happy to have folk who are willing to come and share their gift of music with our 
guests.  

For more info or to set up a date contact:  

Glenda_mckenzie@can.salvationarmy.org  Or call 335.0591  

Might you be moved to help others when in need?   As you will know 

from our annual report, we have a small fund called the "benevolent fund" and we use it to 
help people out, usually on a one-time basis, for emergencies.  

We've used it quite a lot of it lately, and that's both something to be sad about because it's sad 
to know people need it, but it's something to celebrate too because we have the funds to do it. 
THANKS TO YOU.  

The fund balance is down a bit at present and if you feel you could contribute (without taking 
away from your normal offering) that would be wonderful.  

Money for back to school supplies will be needed shortly, if past years are any indication.  
(Or the back to school supplies themselves would be welcome too of course) 
 
Please pray about this and respond as you are led.  

 
  

http://www.whitehorseunited.org/
mailto:Glenda_mckenzie@can.salvationarmy.org
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Although this is designed for teachers, it would be of interest to anyone who 
has a person with autism in their life or for others who would like to learn 
more about Autism. 
 

 

  

http://www.whitehorseunited.org/
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!ǎƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ΧΦ bŜŜŘ ƘŜƭǇ ǿƛǘƘ ΧΦΦ hǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘƛŜǎ ΧΦ 
 

 Doting grandma is looking for some Christmassy clothes for her granddaughter, 
size 3T or 4. Contact Susan at 334-6119 or susan@stuandsusan.ca/   

 

Scripture Readers Required 

Interested in reading scripture on a Sunday? There is a sign-up sheet 

on the bulletin board. 
Notice from the Sound Board Techs: Anyone who has an event coming up and needs 

microphones/sound board use, please contact Susan Clark at 334-6119 or 

susan@stuandsusan.ca.  

 

Birthday, Anniversary Cards 
 

Community Life ƛǎ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ǿǊƛǘŜ ōƛǊǘƘŘŀȅ ŀƴŘ ŀƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅ ŎŀǊŘǎΦ ¸ƻǳ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ 
buy anything. All of the cards and stamps are in the office. If you would like to help please contact 
Dianne at the office. 667-2989 
 

Prayer Chain 
 

Did you know that we have a prayer chain? It's simply a group of people who have agreed to be there 
to pray for people when asked to do so. No meetings, just a willingness to pray. Would you like to be 
part of this ministry? Let Bev know.  
 

Poster Distribution Service 

aŀƭƭƻǊȅΩǎ tƻǎǘŜǊƛƴƎ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ - available for poster distribution.  Contact Mallory at 334-6816.  
 
Wahl Music Training Fund 
 
Do you want to attend a music camp, take music lessons, have your children or grandchildren take 
music lessons or bring a music clinician to Whitehorse? You can do that by applying to the Wahl Music 
Training Fund.  
 
The fund is available to anyone who is a member or adherent of Whitehorse United Church.  
Applications are available on the Whitehorse United Church website. 
 
For more information contact Jennifer at: jennifermoorlag@gmail.com  

 

http://www.whitehorseunited.org/
mailto:susan@stuandsusan.ca
mailto:susan@stuandsusan.ca
mailto:jennifermoorlag@gmail.com

